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Comments: The Land Use Research Foundation of Hawaii (LURF) provides the 
following COMMENTS and PROPOSED AMENDMENTS in support of the intent of HB 
427, HD2 which establishes a Dark Night Skies Protection Advisory Committee to assist 
the University of Hawaii in developing a statewide dark night skies protection strategy. 
The Committee still lacks the membership and input of MAJOR "STAKEHOLDERS" that 
could collaborate or otherwise provide valuable input regarding matters being reviewed 
by the Committee. These Stakeholders include, but are not limited to the tourism 
industry, retail shopping centers and businesses, agriculture, and the building and 
construction industry (major public works projects, such as the Rail Project may involve 
limited nighttime construction). LURF's PROPOSED AMENDMENT: Given the above, 
LURF would respectfully recommend that this measure be amended to include the 
following new committee members which represent the major stakeholders who will be 
affected by a statewide dark night skies protection strategy, including, but not limited to, 
members from the tourism industry, retail shopping centers and businesses, agriculture 
and the building and construction industry. Thank you very much for your consideration.  
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 
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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 7:14 AM 
To: HRE Testimony 
Cc: begoniabarry@gmail.com 
Subject: *Submitted testimony for HB427 on Mar 20, 2017 13:45PM* 
 

HB427 
Submitted on: 3/20/2017 
Testimony for HRE/AEN on Mar 20, 2017 13:45PM in Conference Room 224 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 
Hearing 

Barbara Barry Individual Support No 

 
 
Comments:  
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 
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